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Vera Lloyd to Host Annual Pink Hat Day and Donor Appreciation 

Celebration at Children’s Home in Monticello 
 
MONTICELLO (April 13, 2017) – Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services will host its annual 
Donor Appreciation and Pink Hat Day on Saturday, May 6 from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Annie 
B. Wells Children’s Home campus in Monticello, Ark. 
 
During this annual event, Vera Lloyd invites friends to visit campus, meet youth and learn more 
about the mission of Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services. Activities include a lunch by 
Hoots BBQ in McGehee, recognition of outstanding volunteer support, a short program, a parade 
of ladies in embellished pink hats and tours of the children’s home. 
 
“We’re excited to host this event to show our gratitude to all of our supporters,” Donna Mahurin, 
CEO, said. “It’s a special day to recognize individuals, churches and organizations who support 
the boys and girls at our children’s home during the year.” 
 
The event is free and open to the public. For more information, visit veralloyd.org or call 501-
666-8195. 
 
 
About Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services 
Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services’ corporate office is located in Little Rock and its 
children’s home is located in Monticello. The children’s home was established in 1923 through 
the dedication and monetary support of Lulu Williamson, Vera Lloyd and Annie B. Wells. Vera 
Lloyd provides residential housing for up to 42 youth at any one time and close to 200 youth 
every year.   
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